

8360 Leeming Road East, RR#3, Mount Hope Ontario LOR 1W0
Phone: 905-679-8323 • Fax: 905-679-1705 • Email: info@tead.on.ca • Web: www.tead.on.ca

## **ANNOUNCEMENT**

From:	Lindsey George, Board Chair
Date:	November 6, 2015
Subject:	Update on TEAD

To our TEAD community:

Thank for your all your support and wonderful feedback over this past week.

Our senior team of staff have been amazing and we are working together to get us up and running again.

Media coverage has been positive and is keeping TEAD in the spotlight in a positive way.

The horses have temporary homes or, in the case of horses who were to retire next year, permanent homes to go to. The temporary homes allow us to bring the horses back quickly to resume programs.

Thanks again to all of you with offers of support. We will be hosting a TEAD community meeting in a few weeks to help us plan, particularly regarding fundraising. We are just waiting on a venue.

We will post details as soon as possible. Looking forward to meeting with you.

Lindsey